From: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD

To: "Zack Thomas"

Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: Bone springs Water flood facility
Date: Friday, November 13, 2015 11:23:00 AM
Attachments: imaqge001.png

Zack,

I don’t have a problem with it. | have made a note in the system that the RP will remain open until
closure. Ensure BLM approval/concurrence.

Thanks,

Kellie Jones

Environmental Specialist, District 1
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
575-393-6161 ext. 111
575-370-3180 (emergency-cell)

E-Mail: kellie.jones@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Zack Thomas [mailto:zthomas@mewbourne.com]
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 9:20 AM

To: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD

Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: Bone springs Water flood facility

Kellie & Shelly,

| have one request regarding this remediation before we begin. Sample point 7 is fairly close to the
tanks on location and digging this area to 4’ bgs is risky. Also that area has high traffic from water
and oil hauling trucks. If there is any way we can hold off on that area until this location is no longer
in service or P&A that would great. | am not proposing to do nothing about this area but just to
wait. Let me know what you guys think. If you could throw me a bone on this that would be
wonderful.

Zack Thomas


mailto:zthomas@mewbourne.com
mailto:stucker@blm.gov
mailto:S@state.nm.us

A




Environmental Rep.
Mewbourne Oil Company
PO Box 5270

Hobbs, NM 88241 US

Phone: (575) 393-5905 | Fax: (575) 397-6252
(575) 602-2188
Email: zthomas@Mewbourne.com

From: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD [mailto:Kellie.Jones@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 9:59 AM

To: Zack Thomas

Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: Bone springs Water flood facility

Zack,
OCD concurs with BLM stipulations.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Kellie Jones

Environmental Specialist, District 1
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
575-393-6161 ext. 111
575-370-3180 (emergency-cell)

E-Mail: kellie.jones@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Zack Thomas [mailto:zthomas@mewbourne.com]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 7:38 AM

To: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD

Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: Bone springs Water flood facility

If there are any questions or concerns let me know. Thank you

(2]

Zack Thomas
Environmental Rep.
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